Office of the Mayor

Gavin Buckley, Mayor

160 Duke of Gloucester Street
Annapolis, MD 21401-2517

Chartered 1708

October 2, 2019

To: Alderpersons, City of Annapolis

From: Mayor Gavin Buckley

Re: Transportation Board reappointment

Pending your approval, 1 would like to reappoint Ms. Elizabeth Dolezal to the Transportation Board.
Ms. Dolezal has served on this board since 2013.

Elizabeth Dolezal

86 Market Street

Annapolis MD 21401

A copy of her resume is attached.
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Thank You.
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Reviewed by: Transportation Committee

___Favorable __ Unfavorable

Committee Chair ' Date




Beth Dolezal 2019 Annapolis Transportation Board Resume

Beth Dolezal is retired from the US Federal Government/US Department of Justice as a
Computer Specialist/Data Systems information Specialist. During her time at DOJ, in additions
to her regular duties, she organized and ran national conferences for GITEC, Government
Information Technology & Electronic Centers and FGIPC, Federal Government Information
Processing Centers. She also served as President of AFFIRM, the Association for Federal
Information Resources Managers. She has served in various volunteer positions for the
Hammond-Harwood House, most recently as Chair for the 2017 & 2018 Secret Garden Tours.
Other volunteer activities include Board member of Friends of the Annapolis Symphony where
she created and chaired the fund raiser Read Between the Wines, Court Appointed Special
Advocates where she served on the Gala committee, Board of the Bay Theatre Company where
she upgraded their ticket system and increased annual ticket holders and paid single patrons by
50% and a Board member of First Night Annapolis. Beth joined Anne Arundel Women Giving
Together, a Giving Circle, in 2014. She has served as Team Leader on the Grants Committee
and Post Grants Committee. She is currently the Assistant Chair of the Grants Committee.

Beth has also served as a Commissioner on the Anne Arundel County Commission for Women,
the City’s Parking Advisory Commission and the Sister City Program. She was a recent past
member of the Annapolis Transporiation Board.



